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J. R. Bhosale
General Secretary

No: ADI/ 20 /2024 , Date: 5 November, 2024

GM(E)-CCG,

Sub : Inordinate delay in filling-up of vacancies notified against
GDCE Notification No. 01/2023.

Ref: This office letter No. ADI/20/2024, dated 24.10.2024.

In continuation of this office letter even No. dated 24.10.2024 cited above it is to
inform you that there are severe displeasure noticed from the field amongst the
employees working in Level-1/GP 1800 all over Western Railway who are eagerly waiting
for the CBT to be held for filling-up of post notified vide GDCE 01/2021 and GDCE
01/2023 are as under:

Sr.No. | Post Vacancies | Notification No.
1 JE/TMC 39 01/2021
2 Tech. Gr.III 24
3 ALP | 603
4 Tech. Gr.III 468 01/2023
5 JE 277
6 Train Manager (Goods Guard) 150

As you are aware that CBT for filling-up of vacancies published vide GDCE
Notification No. 01/2021 is not yet held. Although, GDCE Notification No. 01/2023 was
published on 31.07.2023 and the Centralized CBT was held on 15.12.2023. But due to
some dubious reasons it was cancelled by the Railway Board. Subsequently, vide RBE
No. 25/2024, dated 15.03.2024 permitted Zonal Railways to conduct CBT at Zonal level.

It ascertained that déspite a lapse of more than 6 months the Western Railway
Administration is unable to hold the CBT so far resulted into jeopardizing promotional
prospects of eligible staff working in Level-1/GP 1800.

You are therefore requested to expedite the proceedings in order to conduct the
CBT for filling-up of all vacancies notified vide GDCE Notification No. 01/2021 and
GDCE Notification No. 01/2023 for the benefit of staff and system.
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